From: Heather Bull

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 4:06 PM

To: Vrooman, Tim <Tim.Vrooman@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Academy/Wilson Street Development, Ancaster

Dear Mr. Vrooman,

It is inconceivable yet again, that such massing is suggested by yet another greedy developer trying to
bypass/break all the bylaws, that were put in place for the wellbeing of this or any community. It is
likened to breaking other rules that are put in place for everyone’s wellbeing.

That being said, maybe we should all try and run red lights, speed, jaywalk, etc., etc. and just see where
that takes us.

| can see the headlines in the future: Excess Sewage Descends on Dundas/Cootes Paradise, due to
Overcrowding in Ancaster.

Oh brother!

Sincerely,

Heather Bull



